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ASK OUR VETERINARIANS

Dear Dr. Kevin,

My friend in Florida mentioned that her vet offers special appointment times
for just cats. Do you do anything like this? --Jacquie

Dear Jacquie,

It's funny you should ask that, because we have recently started providing feline only
appointment times from 1-3pm on Wednesday afternoons. You should hear how quiet it is at
that time. We have also made several changes at our hospital to make it more Feline Friendly
for all appointment times. There is a designated area in the waiting room just for cats, so those
pesky dogs won’t poke their noses into your cat carrier. In the exam rooms, we cover the table
tops with yoga mats and soft towels to help the cat feel more comfortable and warm. Feliway,
a natural calming feline pheromone, permeates the exam rooms as well through a special
diffuser. Our nurses are well trained at handling your cat so we can keep them as calm as
possible. Prevention is the key to a healthy cat, so we’ve tried our best to encourage you to
bring in your feline friends for an annual exam.
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